
 
 

Notification 
 

 

Extension in date of Registration for Quarterly Computer Based 

Examinations (CBEs) Winter 2022 of Level - 1 & 2  

 

 

Refer to the notification of Quarterly CBE Winter 2022 dated July 21, 2022, 

all the students of Corporate and Public Sectors (AGP, CGA, PG, PMAD, 

PRAD and other Govt. Organizations) are hereby informed that the last date 

for Registration of Quarterly Computer Based Examinations Winter 2022 has 

been extended upto Monday, August 15, 2022. 

 

This is being circulated for information, implementation and compliance. 

 

 

Director Examinations 

 

 

       Date: 10th August, 2022  


